
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Our next meeting is rapidly approaching on Saturday, October 26, at Zacatecas 

Cafe in Riverside.  The meeting will start at the regular time.  Our program will be 

Don Noyes and Bob Schive sharing their insights, pictures and videos from their 

recent Honor Flight to Washington, D.C.  It will be a wonderful meeting. 

 

This meeting will be our last time to finalize and update our service for December 

7th.  We still have many slots available for you to help and need your sign-up to be 

sure we can cover everything.  I am sure there will be a couple of last minute items 

come up, but we need everyone to help.  There is something for everyone to do, 

even if you may have limited mobility.  With your help, this will be an impressive 

service.  Please invite everyone you know to attend. 

 

Attached to this email is a simple flyer about our December 7th service at 

Riverside National Cemetery, in a pdf format.  I am asking everyone to print as 

many as you might need, and get them out to your circle of friends anywhere you 

can.  This will alert people in advance of the event so they can plan, attend, and 

help if possible. 

 

Other events coming up soon that we will be involved in include: 

Colony High School Veterans Event, Thursday, November 7; 8am to noon 

Salute to Veterans Parade Riverside, Saturday, November 9 

Redlands Veterans Day Parade, Monday, November 11 

Come and join us at all of these events.  I promise you will have a wonderful 

experience. 

 

Our Holiday Party will be here before you know it.  Please be thinking of items for 

the silent auction.  This is our major fundraiser of the year. 

 

REMINDER!  If you pay annual dues for USSVI and Bonefish Base, they are due 

before December 15, so we can pay what is needed to USSVI.  Please, get them in 

as soon as possible. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting on the 26th.  Thanks for all your help 

and support. 

 



Daryl Brock 


